





Portland, ME

The Munjoy Hill Neighborhood Organization (MHNO), in partnership with St. Lawrence Arts and KINONIK, will host a screening of John Ford's **The Last Hurrah** on Monday, October 7 at 7 pm at St. Lawrence Arts, 76 Congress Street, Portland.

The screening extends the community organization's recognition of its 40th anniversary, following its hosting of a family-friendly Homecoming Celebration on September 28th at Fort Sumner Park.

The acclaimed American film director John Ford was a native son of Portland. He grew up on Munjoy Hill's Sheridan Street, and his statue stands - or rather sits on a director's chair on Pleasant Street.

The Last Hurrah tells the story of an aging Irish American small-town politician, played by Spencer Tracy, making his last bid for mayor. The historian Michael Connolly, a longtime resident of the Hill, will give a visualized pre-screening talk about the director and the ways his roots influenced his art.

Tickets \$10 advance and \$12 at the door. Tickets www.stlawrencearts.org

Contact: Wayne Valzania, MHNO President, w.valzania@munjoyhil.org

